
REPORT OF THE TREASURER COLLECTOR 
July 1, 2011 through June 30, 2012 

 
BALANCE IN TREASURY JULY 1, 2011------------------ $30,941,044.47 
  
 Total Receipts for Fiscal Year 2012 -----------------$126,265,697.07 
 

 Paid on Selectmen’s Warrants ----------------------($125,804,522.51) 
 
BALANCE IN TREASURY JUNE 30, 2012 ---------------- $31,402,219.03 
 
Investment Income for all Funds -------------------------------------$91,270.48 
 
During Fiscal Year 2012 the Collector’s Office processed the following payments, net of 
refunds, on the Fiscal 2012 levies: 
 
 Real Estate Taxes – Levy of 2012--------------------- $47,171,760.50 
 

 Community Preservation Act – Levy of 2012---------$1,028,721.12 
 

 Personal Property Taxes – Levy of 2012----------------- $794,527.11 
 

 Motor Vehicle Excise – Levy of 2012------------------$2,515,724.86 
 

 Boat Excise – Levy of 2012----------------------------------$43,072.66 
 

 Utility Charges – Levy of 2012--------------------------$6,406,726.32 
 
There were 58 new tax liens secured in fiscal year 2012.  Over the course of the year, 78 
liens were resolved resulting in $545,371 in collections and 31 parcels becoming tax title 
possessions of the Town.   
 
There was a seven year, $2,557,000 general obligation bond issued in November 2011 at 
a net interest cost of 1.436%. A ten year, $5,000,000 qualified energy conservation bond 
was issued on July 2, 2012 at a net interest cost of 3.03% with a 100% annual federal 
subsidy of the interest costs resulting in a $990,000 savings over the life of the bond. A 
$1,335,000 bond anticipation note was issued in November 2011 at a net interest cost of 
.80%, a 2 week note was issued in June 2012 for $1,900,000 at a rate of 1.4% and a third 
note was issued in June 2012 for $5,557,000 at a net interest cost of 0.40%. 
 
I wish to thank the following dedicated members of the Treasurer-Collector’s Office for 
their professionalism and support over the prior year; Beth Brown, Diane D’Allessandro, 
Ellen McGuinness, Carolyn McNeil and Terry Wening.   
 
  Respectfully Submitted, 
   
  Nancy Holt 
  Treasurer Collector 



 



 

 
 
 



 


